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Firbeck’s New Community Library 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Our new library is now open to you and your children. We would love for you to visit! 

 

Last year we were fortunate enough to secure additional funding – this paid for the 

building work (so you can now enter our library directly from the playground), new 

books and new comfy furniture. 

 

Our library will be open after school every Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

from 3:15 to 4pm.  

 

Parents/carers and children are always welcome - whether it’s to relax on a 

beanbag and get lost in a book, ask any questions about our reading curriculum, or 

just have a nosey at the range of books we have available for your children. There 

will always be a member of staff in our library– happy to help! 

 

In order to officially open our new library, we would like to invite you all to stay after 

school this Friday (17th) for refreshments and raffle. All money raised will be spent on 

additional books. 

 

We’re so excited to be able share this facility with you – not only will it continue to 

strengthen your child’s love of reading, but it will allow Firbeck to collaborate more 

closely with the wonderful community we serve. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Mrs Thornhill 

Acting Head of School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


